
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 
 
 

Tel:  257487                   14th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After consultation with parents and carers during the Spring term we have decided 
to hold an additional Open Evening.  This will give the opportunity to discuss the 
achievements and progress your child has made this year, which will be outlined in 
their Annual Report.   You will receive the report on Friday 29th June and the Open 
Evenings will be held on: 
 

Monday 2nd July 3.30 – 5.30 p.m. 
Wednesday 4th July 3.30 – 5.30 p.m. 

 

The appointments will last approximately ten minutes each, however if there are any 
matters you wish to discuss further, class teachers are available before and after 
school. 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

 
I would like to see: 
 

Mrs Wainwright     
 

Mrs Harmer   
 
Mrs Baarda     
  

Mrs Theakston   
 
Miss Dean 
     
Miss Yorke                            

 
On Tuesday 2nd July  On Wednesday 4th July  

Between  Between  
3.30 – 4.30  3.30 – 4.30  
4.30 – 5.30  4.30 – 5.30  
 
 
Childs Name …………………………………………..             Class ……………….                   Signed ….………………………………… 
 

 
 

Please tick your requirements and return to school by Wednesday 20th June. 


